UNICEF-Ohio University Communication for Development Course 2013

Admin Notes, April 18, 2013

Entry to South Africa for Workshop at the University of the Witwatersrand, Johannesburg, August 4-16

South Africa allows visitors from many countries to stay up to 30 (or 90) days without a visa, and does not require visas for UN staff traveling with a UN passport and supporting documentation (see below).  
Upon your successful completion of Modules 1 and 2 in mid-June, Ohio University and the University of the Witwatersrand will issue you an invitation to the workshop.  If you need to obtain a visa, this letter can be included as supporting documentation with your application to a South African consulate.  Obtaining a visa, if needed, is your responsibility.
The list of countries for which visas are not required is at the South Africa Department of Home Affairs (DHA) web site:

http://www.dha.gov.za/index.php/countries-exempt-from-sa-visas

Here's the exemption for UN staff: 
The following categories of the UN as well as their spouses, dependent relatives and other members of the households are exempt from visa requirements when visiting the Republic for periods not exceeding 90 days for purposes for which a visitor’s permit may be issued, and for official business purposes and transits and when accredited for placement at a UN mission in the Republic for the duration of their accreditation, provided they are in possession of the relevant letters or identification documents to identify themselves at ports of entry as personnel of an UN agency.  
Holders of United Nations Laissez-passers
Volunteers attached to the UN
Persons involved in any United Nations agency
Persons performing services on behalf of the UN 
We encourage you to consult the DHA regulations and the visa office at UNICEF HQ in New York, if you have questions.  If you travel on your own national passport, and your country is not exempt from visa requirements, you will need to obtain a visa.  Obtaining a visa, if needed, is your responsibility.
